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Broadway bridge closure impacts WeGo service 
Temporary bus stops and route changes 

 
NASHVILLE – The TDOT Broadway Bridge construction project will impact WeGo Public Transit riders on some 
bus routes from June 19 to 23 and then again from July 5 through September 7. The impacted bus routes are: 
3 West End, 7 Hillsboro, 17 12th Avenue South, 87-Gallatin/Hendersonville, 89 Springfield/Joelton, 93 Star West 
End Shuttle, and 95-Spring Hill/Franklin. Riders may experience delays on these routes. There will be temporary 
bus stops in the areas of the construction work. A complete list of changes can be found on the alerts link at the 
top of the website at WeGoTransit.com.  
 
 

# # # 

About WeGo Public Transit 

The Nashville Metropolitan Transit Authority (Nashville MTA) and the Regional Transportation Authority of Middle 
Tennessee (RTA) are operating bodies of WeGo Public Transit, which serves 26 local bus routes, eight regional 
bus routes, and one train serving Davidson and Wilson Counties. Visit WeGoTransit.com 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
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